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OKRID Annual Statewide Conference 2024

                June 20, 2024– June 22, 2024

   Tulsa Community College
                               Southeast Campus 
             10300 E. 81st Street, Tulsa, Oklahoma 74133





2024 Conference of the Oklahoma Registry of Interpreters for the Deaf

OFFICIAL CALL FOR STUDENT REPRESENTATIVES

The OKRID Conference Committee seeks enthusiastic, hard-working, motivated, and flexible volunteers to assist with the conference, June 20th-22nd. Applicants may fall into one of three categories: 1) enrolled in an Interpreter Training Program within the 2023-2024 academic year, 2) a deaf education major, or 3) a non-traditional student, one who may not be enrolled in an interpreter training program, but can demonstrate the above qualities and commitment to working with the Deaf. After meeting one of the above requirements, the applicant must submit a short essay covering the following criteria:

1. Why do you want to be a student rep?
2. Brief history of your work with the Deaf?
3. Educational background.
4. Future interpreting goals.
5. Conference availability.
6. Special skills that you can bring to the conference.


Send your application essay by email to:
Erickamoore02@gmail.com
*APPLICATION DUE BY MAY 1st, 2024*






image1.emf

